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TOWN OF ENFIELD 

TAX INCREMENT FINANCING COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Tax Increment Financing 

Committee (TIF) Committee to be held at Whitney Hall, 23 Main St, Enfield, NH on Tuesday 

December 19 at 6:00 PM. 

 

Details of the meeting are available at the Enfield Planning/Zoning Office at 74 Lockehaven Road 

or by e-mail request sent to sosgood@enfield.nh.us. 

 

Scott Osgood 

Enfield Town Planner/TIF Administrator        

 

Posted August 28, 2017 


